
Dear Margaret

Further to the queries below:

The review was recently completed and presented to the Minister for his consideration.
We expect to be in a position to provide a copy to the Public Accounts Committee within the next 

two weeks.

If there are any further queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Margaret

Margaret Fitzgerald | Personal Assistant to the Secretary General  | Department of Finance, Government Buildings, 
Upper Merrion Street, Dublin 2 DO2 R583 |
Direct: (+353) 1 604 5580 (ext. 5580)       
Website: www.finance.gov.ie

The Secretary General is a Designated Public Official under the Regulation of Lobbying Act, 2015 (details available on www.lobbying.ie) 

The information contained in this email (and in any attachments) is confidential and is designated solely for the attention and use of 
the intended recipient(s).  If you are not an intended recipient of this email, you must not use, disclose, copy, distribute or retain this 
message or any part of it.  If you have received this email in error, please notify me immediately and delete all copies of this email from 
your computer system(s). Please note that this email and any reply thereto may be subject to a request for release pursuant to the 
Freedom of Information Act. 

Tá an fhaisnéis atá sa ríomhphost seo (agus in aon cheangaltáin) faoi rún agus is don fhaighteoir/do na faighteoirí beartaithe é agus 
é/iad sin amháin.  Mura tusa an faighteoir beartaithe, níor cheart duit an teachtaireacht seo ná aon chuid di a úsáid, a nochtadh, a 
chóipeáil, a dháileadh ná a choinneáil.  Sa chás gur trí earráid a fuair tú an ríomhphost seo, tabhair fógra dom láithreach faoi sin agus 
scrios gach cóip den ríomhphost seo ó do ríomhchóra(i)s.  Tabhair faoi deara go bhféadfaidh an ríomhphost seo agus aon fhreagra air 
bheith faoi réir iarraidh ar a eisiúint de bhun an Achta um Shaoráil Faisnéise.

From: Margaret Falsey [mailto:Margaret.Falsey@Oireachtas.ie] On Behalf Of PAC
Sent: 17 September 2018 12:23
To: Margaret Fitzgerald <Margaret.Fitzgerald@finance.gov.ie>
Subject: PAC 28 June 2018

Hi Margaret,

The Committee is currently working on its next periodic report on meetings from May to July and having 
reviewed the transcripts and documentation, I outline below a query that we have regarding the Department.

At the meeting of 28 June 2018, transcript here page 46, Ms Deirdre Donaghy of the Department of Finance 
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stated that a review of the resources requirement of the Tax Appeals Commission being carried out by Ms 
Niamh O' Donoghue, former Secretary General of the Department of Social Protection had commenced and 
that the report of the review was expected to be delivered in mid-August 2018.

Questions/information requested

Could you please provide an update on the review?
If it has been completed and the report finalised, could a copy be provided for the Public Accounts 
Committee?

I would appreciate if this information could be made available in the next ten days.

Kind Regards
Margaret Falsey
Committee of Public Accounts
Kildare House, Dublin 2 | D02 XE00

Tel: (01) 618 3074 | Email: margaret.falsey@oireachtas.ie

Oireachtas email policy and disclaimer.
http://www.oireachtas.ie/parliament/about/oireachtasemailpolicyanddisclaimer/

Beartas ríomhphoist an Oireachtais agus séanadh.
http://www.oireachtas.ie/parliament/ga/eolas/beartasriomhphoistanoireachtaisagusseanadh/
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